
 

 
 
 
 
 

14th July 2025  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to The Khalsa Academy Wolverhampton 

We are thrilled to extend a warm and enthusiastic welcome to all our new Year 7 pupils and their 
families. As the Principal for TKAW, I am delighted to be a part of your educational journey and look 
forward to an exciting and fulfilling year ahead. 

Starting secondary school is a significant milestone in every pupil's life, and we understand that this 
transition can be both exciting and nerve-wracking. Please rest assured that our dedicated team of 
teachers and staff are committed to ensuring a smooth and positive experience for all our new pupils. 

Our pupils return to school on Tuesday 2nd September 2025. The new Year 7 pupils should arrive by 
8:30am via the pupil entrance where they will be greeted by members of staff. During the day pupils 
will meet their form tutors, have their school photograph taken, receive their timetable and learn 
more about life at the school. Pupils will finish the day at 3:10pm leaving via the pupil entrance.  

Confirmed New School Day from September 2025 

Please take note of our new confirmed times for the school day, effective from September 2025, to 
help you plan accordingly: 

 Start Time Finish Time 

Registration / Assemblies 08:30 09:00 

Period 1 09:00 10:00 

Period 2 10:00 11:00 

Break 11:00 11:20 

Period 3 11:20 12:20 

Period 4  12:20 13:20 

Lunch 13:20 14:10 

Period 5 14:10 15:10 

Once again, a warm welcome to all our new Year 7 pupils. We are excited to have you join our school 
community, and we are confident that your time at TKAW will be marked with growth, achievement, 
and wonderful memories. 

We wish you and your family an enjoyable and peaceful summer holiday. 

Sincerely, 

 
Mr Sukhdev Singh Shoker 
Principal  


